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From: Tony Barnes 
Sent: 03 June 2024 14:42
To: Consultations
Subject: Proposed Blean Development

Categories: Green category
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As a resident of central  for over  years, I wish to OBJECT to the obscene ignorant 
proposal of such a hair-brain development. How the roads are to cope, I guess no one has 
considered. Or the lack of a hospital that does not take emergencies, or doctor surgeries, or NHS 
dentists, or drainage or the total destruction of what is currently there. I struggle to grasp CCC 
thoughts on a proposed scheme of this size. Hence my OBJECTION. It is that simple. One does not 
require a phd to grasp basic sums and insticts of fellow human behaviour.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Tony Barnes 
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